
$10 million+ 
increase in primary 
health care support and 
services in First Nations 
health

Initiated and delivered 
General Practice 
Quality Improvement 
Program to improve 
cultural awareness and 
increase 715 Health and 
Wellness Checks 

Initiated Coffee on 
Country Podcast 
and community 
engagement to build 
relationships in First 
Nations communities 
to better understand 
health needs

Consulted to develop 
a First Nations 
Health and Wellness 
Framework 

440 
HealthPathways with 
First Nations information 

and 19 First Nation 
specific pages 

Worked collaboratively 
with  

9 Aboriginal Medical 
Services across the 
region 

$2.2 million+  
invested in grants to 
meet local First Nations 
community needs

$13 million+ 

funding for the Integrated 
Team Care (ITC) Program 
since 2015, enabling 
200,000+ unique services 
by 4 Aboriginal Medical 
Services and 2 General 
Practices from 2018 to 2022

32,000 clients, 
including 6,000+ First 
Nations clients, received 
mental health support 
from commissioned 
services 

2.5 times  
more funding spent on 
First Nations Mental 
Health Services between 
2018-2022

15,000+  
First Nations clients, 
received health support 
from 16 commissioned 
service programs 

First Nations 
Health 
Close Out 
Snapshot


